From: G A Tubo

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:14 PM
To: SCUSD Public Comment
Subject: public comment 11/4/21 item 9.1
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Staff are very important to the district and deserve to receive pay and benefits that are competitive to what
comparable districts provide, and that allow SCUSD staff the same types of opportunities that staff in other
districts have to to upgrade to a more expensive health insurance plan if that is what works best for their
family.

I hope to see commitment to a future for SCUSD that is fiscally stable based on decisions made through the lens
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Respectfully,
Alison French-Tubo
parent of two SCUSD students



